
U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C.20535

September 5,2007

MS. MEI-ANIE MCCALMONT

WAUNAKEE.WI 52597

--Request No -1O7I371 -000

Subject: SCIENCE FOR TIIE PEOPLE

Dear Requester:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the status of your pending Freedom of
Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request at the Federal Bureau of Investigation @BI). Currently
your request is being reviewed by an analyst. The analyst will confirm that all records are responsive
to your request and apply exemptions allowed under FOIPA. If your request is for sensitive national
security information, then the records must undergo a systematic declassification review prior to
application of FOIPA exemptions. Large requests take the longest time to be processed by an analyst.

You may inquire as to the status of your request by calling the FBI's FOIPA Public
Information Center at 5 40-868-4593.

David M. Hardy
Section Chiel
Recordllnformation Dissemination Section
Records Management Division




